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Comments: Old growth forests should never be logged. Please protect the Pisgah-Nantahala forests from

destruction. We don't have enough old growth forests left to waste the last of them. They are environmentally

essential. Please change the plans that would destroy them by opening them up to logging. 

Thank you. 


